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Clatsop County Offices Closed to the Public 
Today, Services Still Available 

(Astoria, OR) — Due to a National Weather Service Portland forecast for freezing rain 
this afternoon, Clatsop County has closed county office buildings to the public today, 
Thursday, February 13. 

“Our staff will still be available to provide assistance; however, we encourage the public 
to avoid all travel during hazardous conditions,” said Don Bohn, Clatsop County 
Manager. 

While offices are closed to the public, county services remain available by phone or 
email until 5 p.m. 

For more information, visit ClatsopCounty.gov. 
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